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Members of the committee, 

 

My name is William Blodgett and I am writing to voice my support for SB159.  

Veterans recognition plates are already available for drivers of four wheeled vehicles 

and the same should be available for riders of two wheeled vehicles as well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William Blodgett 

 

 


